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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2023-24

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

2013-14

Flow

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report w/b 20-Nov-2023
The very wet weather continues and in 
November so far we have had over a month's 
worth of rain (120% LTA) - the 5th consecutive 
month with above average rainfall. The 
groundwater continues to rise quickly and is now 
3'6" (1.07m) below ground level. In the Bourne, 
water is flowing below Liege bridge and is pooling 
along to the Malet - I am expecting it to start 
flowing at the ford in the next 24 hours. The level 
at QMF Idmiston is rising steadily and is now 
0.86m below the top of the normal range. 

Next report due: w/b 27-Nov-2023

The latest groundwater report may also be 
viewed at: http://www.newton-toney-
village.org.uk/
Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)
(please send your email address to 

the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)


